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If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Dear Mark Foster - SNF Env. Coordinator,

 

The Forest Service should devote its limited resources to properly managing the existing legal motorized road

and trail system, including preventing illegal use, closing and reclaiming inappropriate roads, and fixing existing

resource damage. I do not support any of the proposed new roads, trails, or expansion of winter use season

given that the Forest Service is not able to manage or maintain the present system, and given that the Forest

Service has not done site-specific environmental analysis.

 

In addition to this, our wilderness already endures more pressure and encroachment than it can bear, and

particularly in concerning times. The more pristine and undamaged we can keep these areas, the better for the

wild life, the ecosystems, and the vitality and quietude of these precious areas.

 

Sincerely,

 

Sarah Frary

 

[PII]


